TOSHKENT IRRIGATSIYA VA QISHLOQ XO'JALIGINI MEXANIZATSIYALASH MUHANDISLARI INSTITUTI

Sharing joy

New Year's Eve is a celebration of love and anticipation for centuries. Particularly, the children are looking
forward to this holiday. On December 27, 2018 students of the "Land Management" faculty and active
members of the Institute visited the Republican Oncology Centre to congratulate the children on the new
year under the slogan "New Year, bring joy to children".

The purpose of the charity was to share the joy of the New Year and even a little bit of joy to children
treated at the Republican Oncology Centre. Dear friends, there is no good and happy work to bring joy to
children around the world! The organizer of this action was pro-rector on work with young people
Q.Shavazov, assistant to the dean of faculty for youth work H. Eshova and active members of the faculty of
the Tashkent University of Information Technologies A. Dadabayeva and M. Sirozhiddinova. At the same
time, when we heard that we were doing well, the seller of the roundwheel at O'rikzor shopping mall also
made a contribution. We thank you all for joining this campaign!
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Information of the activists of the faculty of land management Sh. Khamidullaev and Sh.
Abdukodirova.

Press Secretary of the Institute Rahimboy Jumaniyazov.




